
 
 
From: Lisa Perlot <lisaperlot@me.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 7:30 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: City Council Meeting 
 
Hello, 
 
Please pass along my request to open the Strand to pedestrian traffic.  Our neighboring town has 
opened theirs.  It seems it would be easy to limit the bike traffic to be in compliance with the County 
orders.  If our city can close down parking, I don’t see why it can’t erect a NO BIKING sign on the Strand 
and open it up to pedestrians. Please give back some freedoms to your people. We have complied for so 
long, and our COVID numbers are low. Instead of focusing on death, let us focus on LIFE. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lisa Perlot 
 

anny
Text Box
5/21/20 AGENDA, ITEM 1 - CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY LISA PERLOT TO THE CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE ON 5/21/20 AT 7:30 A.M.




